
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Easter Story 

Assembly 
 

Just before we broke 

for Easter, we came 

together as a school to 

tell the Easter Story and 

recount the last journey 

of Jesus. Each class 

contributed, through 

dance, drama or 

narration. The story 

finished with a hymn 

sung so beautifully by 

the children. 
 

The Feast of the Divine Mercy 
 

The Feast of the Divine Mercy occurs on the 
second Sunday of Easter. This year we celebrated 

it on 16th April. 

When we returned to school we had a special 
assembly teaching the children all about Saint 

Faustina and her visions from Jesus. 



 

Please note we have an extra 

Bank Holiday this month due 

to the King’s Coronation. The 

bank holidays are Monday 1st 

of May and Monday the 8th of 

May. We break up for half term 

on Friday the 26th May. 

Check out our brand-

new website! 

It has come to our attention that there has been inappropriate use of social media and 

messaging with some of the children in the school. 

We would remind you that ultimately it is your responsibility to ensure that your 

children are not using inappropriate language or sharing explicit content and it is best 

that children’s online activity is monitored by a responsible adult. 

Please be aware many online forums and communities (Tik Tok, Instagram, Snapchat) 

have an entry age of 13. Whatspp is 16. Additionally, children should only be 

accessing games that are appropriate for their age group. Please ensure if your child is 

using social media or gaming to interact with their classmates out of school that they 

do this in a positive way. 

 

 

 

The Year 6 parents are organising a cinema 

event to help raise funds for Year 6 leaving 

activities. 

There will be a movie, hotdogs and of course 

popcorn. 

Tickets will be £5 and will be on sale soon! 

Date to be confirmed, watch this space…. 

For now, we say goodbye to Mrs Sadiq 

who has left to go on her maternity 

leave!  

We wish her well and look forward to 

seeing her once the baby arrives. 

 

On the 5th of May we will be having a 

playground party for the King’s 

Coronation.  The children are welcome 

to come to school in themed clothing or 

wearing red, white and blue. 

 

CINEMA 

EVENT 

www.stjohnsrotherhithe.co.uk 

 


